
Talk on Safeguarding National Security 

(22 June 2024) 

 

On 22 June 2024 (Saturday) morning, 45 SMC members, teachers and parents from Heung Chung, 

Chiu Lut Sau Memorial Secondary School, Yuen Long Public Secondary School and Tin Shui Wai 

Government Secondary School attended a Talk on Safeguarding National Security conducted by our 

brilliant alumnus Professor Albert SO Man-kit, Practising Solicitor and Chairman of Hong Kong 

Mediation and Arbitration Centre. Thanks to Professor SO’s vivid and succinct explanation, the talk was 

very well received. The activity surely deepened the audience’ understanding of the issues related to 

national security.  

 

 

 
Principal YUEN (left) presents souvenir to the speaker, Professor Albert SO (right) 

 

 

 



 
Professor Albert SO engages the audience, captivating their interest 

 

 

 
Thanks to Professor Albert SO’s vivid and interesting presentation. The talk is very well received. 



 
Principal IU (6th right), SMC members, teachers and parents of Yuen Long Public Secondary School  

with Professor Albert SO (center)  

 

 

 

 
Principal YUEN (4th left), SMC members, teachers and parents of Heung Chung with               

Professor Albert SO (center) 

 

 


